
2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

2018

MONTEREY

Aromas of Bing and Rainer cherries 
backed by vanilla and caramelized 
sugar notes. The palate is intense

with raspberry, blackberry and 
bramble. The �avors show intense 

earthy notes of black pepper & 
mushroom with toasted oak and clove. 
It �nishes with ripe berry and leather 

with toasted vanilla.

90 PTS 90 PTS 90 PTS

90 PTS 90 PTS 90 PTS


